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How to find your Date Stamp

®

In December of 2011, No-Spill LLC will be 
enforcing the 3 year warranty established 
under new ownership.  It is vital for customers 
to be aware of the date stamp should 
warranty issues arise.  

When a warranty submission is requested 
on our website, the date stamp of either the 
nozzle assembly or can will be requested.  
Proof of purchase is also acceptable.

See our diagram to the right to easily locate 
the date stamp on your nozzle assembly.  
The  arrow in the top circle indicates the 
production month.  The arrow in the bottom 
circle indicates het  production day.  The two 
digits on either side of the arrow in the bottom 
circle indicates the last two digits of the 
production year.

You will also see similar circles on the bottom 
of your can.  They will usually be close in 
date, but not identical to the date of the 
original nozzle sold on the can.  

PLEASE NOTE:  If your can or nozzle does 
not have this date stamp then it predates the 
3 year warranty.  We strongly encourage you 
to purchase a new version of our nozzle to 
benefit from the many improvements and new 
features.

6131 Nozzle Assembly, required on cans older than 2009

For questions, please contact us:
No-Spill LLC
913.888.9200
info@nospill.com

11


